| support SB 119 and urge you to pass this bill this session. If amended again, | would suggest adding
criminal penalties for violating the oath.

H. O'Claray
Juneau, AK

Hello,

Please consider this email in support of SB 119. I’'m disappointed that this bill should even be necessary,
and I'm glad that it will require people who serve the state of Alaska in elected and other public service
positions to read our state constitution, the US Constitution, and the Declaration of Independence.
Oaths of public service ought to be held accountable to their duties under these founding documents.

Thank you for your consideration!
-Heather Bennett



